MAASAI MARA UNIVERSITY
MEMO

FROM: Dean of Student ; DATE: 6" September, 2023

TO: All Students REF: MMU/AA037/038/2022/VOL.3 (414)

SUBJECT: COLLECTION OF STUDENTS ID’S.

This is to advice and invite continuing students who may have not collected their students

ID’s to do so at Dean of Students Office from today 6™ September, 2023 to 15" September,
2023 during working hours.

Thank you.

R M 8 06
M. A. Adan
DEAN OF STUDENTS

Cc.  MMUSA Chair




